

Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents/carers of our PE kit expectations. As part of the National Curriculum, pupils take part in one Physical Education and Swimming lesson per week. Please ensure that your child has the correct PE kit in school on their timetabled PE days. It is advised that your child keeps their kit in school throughout the week in their allocated space.

If, for any reason, your son/daughter cannot take part in PE or swimming a letter must be brought in to school, or a note placed in their Daily Journal. During PE lessons jewellery of any kind, including watches, necklaces and earnings, are not allowed.

Kit should include:

- St Vincent's PE kit
- Swimming costume and towel
- Swimming cap if required
- Swimming goggles if required
- Tracksuit bottoms/top if needed

A full range of the St Vincent's PE kit can be found on the school website and through our PE kit provider Schoolwear for Less.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Swanston

Head of Physical Education

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12





